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Meeting #3 TEB 231, Macon Campus 
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Present:  
Dr. Donna Balding, Assistant Chair of Natural Sciences 
Dr. Gaston Brouwer, Parliamentarian of the Faculty Senate, Associate Professor of Mathematics  
Dr. Jeffrey Burne, Professor of Biology  
Dr. Robert Burnham, Professor of History  
Dr. Kathleen Burt, Assistant Professor of English 
Ms. Patsy Butts, Assistant Professor of Nursing 
Ms. Paige Crump, Associate Professor of Spanish  
Dr. Lorraine Dubuisson, Recorder of the Faculty Senate, Associate Professor of English  
Dr. Javan Frazier, Chair of the Faculty Senate, Associate Professor of History  
Dr. Paul Gladden, Associate Professor of Psychology 





New Business 
 
Dr. Wearn reported that testing for students with accommodations will once again be housed in 
Testing.  Resources are still limited, however.  Testing is exploring ways to generate revenue so that 
more staff can be hired.  Testing is also reaching out to faculty and staff to develop a list of paid 
proctors for videoconferencing classes. 
 
Dr. Wearn also demonstrated My Degree to the Senate, the new tool that advisors and students will 
be using to help students plan registration and follow degree programs.  Dr. Wearn stressed that 
feedback from advisors who notice errors in the program, particularly in courses that end up in the 
fall


